
 

 
 
 

19 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
An incident occurred this morning involving the smell of gas at our school. As a precaution, students were 
evacuated and Queanbeyan Fire and Rescue attended.   
 
After investigation, Queanbeyan Fire and Rescue gave the all clear for students and staff to return to class.  
 
At no time were any students or staff in danger. The safety and welfare of students is always our number 
one priority.  
 
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to speak to me at school 02 6297 2619. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Danny Scott 
Principal  
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